

Mr David Ward Ward Personnel Enterprise House Marina Commercial Park Centre Park Road Cork 52 - 55 Lower Camden Street
Dublin 2, Ireland
tel: +353 1 417 7777
fax: +353 1 475 7362
email: info@concern.net
www.concern.net

December 14th, 2015

Dear David,

Thank you so much to Ward Personnel for your generous donation of €1,500 to Concern's Corporate Gift of Hope appeal. Your donation will make a lasting difference to some of the world's poorest people. Thank you for choosing to support Concern's work and giving a Gift of Hope to those who need it most.

With your gift we could provide a temporary learning space to children caught up in emergencies, such as Syrian children in Lebanon, many of whom have missed years of their education. Additionally we could provide survival kits to twenty families caught up in emergencies. The kits contain life-saving essentials such as blankets, hygiene kits, jerry cans for collecting and storing water and tarpaulin to build makeshift shelters.

In addition to this work, Concern is also engaged in long term development in 28 of the world's poorest countries. Your generous donation will ensure that Concern is able to give people the vital resources they need to survive and help people living in poverty to transform their lives. Please find enclosed a certificate acknowledging your support for our **Gift of Hope** appeal.

If you ever have any questions about our work, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you once again for your continued support.

Yours singerely,

Corporate Fundraising Officer

email clare.ahern@concern.net Phone (01) 4791312